
 
 

CRISWELL ROAD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 
BRIDGE No: WAY-CR 225-0.50 

 
 
Construction is planned for 2024. 
 
LOCATION: Criswell Road over South Branch of Salt Creek; 150 feet North of Salt Creek Road and  

     Criswell Road intersection.   
 

PROPOSED STRUCTURE:  45’-0” Single Span Composite Prestressed Concrete Box Beam Superstructure  
             with Concrete Deck on Piles.  Deck Width = 24’-0” Face to Face of Railing. 
 

PROJECT FINANCING:       100% Federal Fund for Bridge Replacement Construction. 
100% Local Fund from License Plate Fees & Gas Tax for construction inspection. 

 
ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION COST:  $611,234 (Construction Cost) 
     $80,000   ( Construction Inspection Cost) 
 
For any information, Please Contact: Eric K. Liew, P.E, P.S.  

                   Tel: 330.287.5500 
                    Email: ekl@wayne-county-engineer.com 
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